
I cannot say thank you enough for funding my grant to receive Studies Weekly 

for my 6th grade social studies students this year.  When I wrote the grant, 

I had no idea how the COVID crisis would affect the 2020-21 school year.  

For my students, having Studies Weekly has been so beneficial in providing 

assignments that the students could complete on remote learning days. 

 

 

While we have completed many of the lessons in class, the online version 

that the students have access to has been wonderful.  Students can watch 

videos based on the lessons that we are studying as well as play games and 

complete activities online.  The program has the capability to be assigned 

directly into the students' Google classroom accounts and there is an option 

for the text to be read aloud which has proved to be wonderful for my 

students who are struggling readers. 

 

Again, thank you for providing my students with this wonderful resource for 

this school year. I always look forward to finding new and innovative ways 

to engage my students and this has certainly done that. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ruth B. Bledsoe 

6th Grade Social Studies Teacher 

J-E-T Middle School 


